

* OUR READERS WRITE

THE CANADIAN CHAMPION

What about rights of non-handicapped?

Dear Editor:

Cliff Bignell keeps fighting for disabled and we condone his efforts, but Mr. Bignell has tunnel vision as most crusaders do. Crusaders should first advise or educate their followers on the proper guidelines to receive consideration.

Observe and you may note handicapped parking spaces empty while they park all over the place in non-handicapped spaces, thus denying non-handicapped persons a parking space.

This is especially prevalent in small parking locations like banks etc., but also in malls at busy times, and not only in Milton. Should we designate non-handicapped parking only for general parking areas? Handicapped persons deserve consideration but not the right to override the rights of others.

People are sometimes put out at theatres when they wait 20 to 40 minutes standing up, and, just as the show goes in, along comes two or three handicapped persons in over 80 milligrams to that of 50 milwheelchairs and their family entourage to ligrams. immediately be first into the theatre. Would it not be fair if they sat in line like police officers use their discretion, often all others and be offered first admission, not laying charges until someone hits at instead of arriving at showtime as obviously planned.

handicapped persons that "handicapped access" or "handicapped washroom" does reason for impaired driving charges being not mean only handicapped persons may laid at 100 milligrams. With the digital use that facility. It means the washroom is readout from the intoxillizer -- currently

equipped to allow and built to allow easy access without problems for handicapped persons. When the washroom is full, it is still a public facility.

I have witnessed a wheelchair person berating a person for using "their facility," which is wrong.

We do not need photos of non-handicapped violations of spaces. Call the police.

We need photos of handicapped-designated autos used by non-handicapped or non-handicapped relatives violating these handicapped spaces.

Walter J Trafford Hornby

New laws will save injuries and lives

Dear Editor:

wanted to take this opportunity to respond to your editorial in last week's paper so that I can educate the public about MADD Canada's stand on lowering the Blood Alcohol Concentration (BAC) for an impaired driver from the legal limit of

As stated in your article "...already least 100 milligrams." The judicial system still takes into consideration the 20 mil-It should also be explained to some ligram margin that was used with the calibrated breath testing system. Hence, the

used -- there is no longer the need for the 20 milligram margin.

This fall, the House of Commons Justice Committee will review the sections of the Federal Criminal Code as it relates to impaired driving, which has not been reviewed in more than 10 years.

One of the amendments that MADD Canada will be recommending is that the courts recognize new technologies in general -- evidentiary breath testing at the scene with an approved screening device that uses digital display. If this revision is accepted and enforced, then charges can be held with an accurate reading of a BAC of over 80 milligrams (even though research tells us that a person is impaired at 30 milligrams).

On the other hand, if the Justice Committee does not recognize the new technologies then yes, MADD Canada is asking for the BAC to be lowered from the current legal limit of over 80 milligrams to that of 50. This way, at 50 mgs, when a person is administered the breath test -and taking into consideration the 20 mg margin -- then the individual is actually being charged with a BAC of 70 mgs.

Hopefully, with this new knowledge, you now understand what MADD Canada's position is on a BAC of 80 versus 50 mgs.

Either way, MADD Canada believes that by changing the laws lives will be saved and serious injuries reduced.

Paula-Marie Fraser National Chapter Services Coordinator, MADD Canada

Letters welcomed

The Canadian Champion welcomes letters to the editor. We reserve the right to edit, revise, and reject letters. Letters must be signed and the address and the telephone number of the writer included. Mail letters to: The Canadian Champion Box 248, Milton, Ont., L9T 4N9 or leave them at our office, 191 Main St.



Milton Optimist Club 311 Commercial St. 878-2333



Good Luck! Peter Zoins (519) 853-2464

Home Renovation Specialists Quality Energy Efficient Windows & Doors SUPPLIED AND INSTALLED

 Custom Woodworking • Additions • Kitchens • Bathrooms

Visit our workshop and showroom at 243 Main St. N. Acton (north of the railway tracks)





 Windshield Stone Chip Repairs
Sunroofs Tonneau Covers • Running Boards • Auto Upholstery Stop in for a FREE Air Freshener 781 MAIN STREET., UNIT 1&2

MILTON, ONTARIO (905)876-4785

Clarke's GOLF For all your golfing needs

Good luck to all!

18 Thompson Rd. Units 7 & 8 Milton (905)878-1818

Golfers Meeded Register

formerly North Halton Association for the Developmentally Handicapped THE CHIEF TOUR SONT TOURNESS IT

COMMUNITY LIVING NORTH HALTON

Wednesday, September 16, 1998 at Blue Springs Golf Club

You may enter as an individual or as a foursome

Dress code in effect

Please provide complete information on registration form (call 873-8181 to receive form)

Special events will be: "Closest to the Hole", "Longest Drive", "Hole in One", "Putting Contest"

All Inclusive Package Tournament Cast: \$150 per golfer

This includes: Dinner, Green Fees, Golf. Cart and Contest

Dinner Only - \$40.00 per person

All proceeds will be donated to: COMMUNITY LIVING NORTH HALTON

Community Living North Halton is a non-profit agency committed to supporting community options and opportunities for children and adults with developmental handicaps in the North Halton community, including Georgetown, Acton and Milton.

Our mission is to assist people with developmental handicaps in the community to secure a quality of life as defined by them in collaboration with their families and support networks.

Tournament Details:

Registration - 12:00 noon

Dinner - 7:00 pm

Split Start Tee Off -To be Confirmed

Prize Presentation - 8:00 pm

TO REACH BLUE SPRING GOLF COURSE From Acton, go west on Highway #7 to

Dublin Line (1st Line). Turn left. Look for Blue Springs signs.

For more information, contact:

Betty Miller (905) 873-8181 Fax (905) 873-8184

62 Park Avenue, Georgetown, Ontario Charitable Registration #0191189-11-14 - Each Golfer will receive a \$50.00 tax receipt



Custom Clubmaking and Repair

(519)853-2577On Hwy 25 1 km south of Acton

PHALTONSS POOLS N' SPAS

845 Main St. E., Milton Tel: (905) 878-7087 Fax: (905) 878-1451

Mike Accettura

"Pool & Spa Specialists"



HOBDEN

CONSTRUCTION

COMPANY LTD

GENERAL CONTRACTORS

David Hobden, P.Eng, President 3153 Steeles Ave. W., Unit 4, Milton Phone (905) 878-7173

Fax (905) 878-3551

HORIZON PACKAGING

 Collating
Mailings Assembly • Shrink Wrapping Other Labour Intensive Projects

761 Main St. E. 878-2336 Call today for a Free Estimate